
             
 

 

 

 

 
Thomas Hatten, Director of Alternative Education 
thomas.hatten@boerneisd.net       830-357-2127 
                                                            830-357-3905 

www.boerneisd.net/academy 
123 Johns Road Boerne, TX 78006 

 

 

Welcome to 
Boerne 
Academy! 
 
Assistant Principal: Kami Zigmond 
kami.zigmond@boerneisd.net 
830-357-2128 or 830-357-3904 
 
Counselor: Jennifer Howell 
Jennifer.howell@boerneisd.net 
830-357-2129 or 830-357-3907 
 
Academy Receptionist: Irma Saldana 
Irma.saldana@boerneisd.net 
 

Quick Links: 
 
Odysseyware    
boerneacademy.owschools.com 
 
Texas College Bridge 
texascollegebridge.org/login/ 
*This may only be done at school* 
 
Boerne Academy Information 
Google Classroom Code: 
r7qh5z7 
 
TSI Prep Classroom Code: 
do4lpfx 
 
 

    

 

Bell  Schedule 
   

 
Time A/B Day 
8:30 -10:10 Period 1/5 
10:10 -11:45 Period 2/6 
11:45 -1:20 Period 3/7 
1:20 - 1:50 Lunch 
1:50 - 3:30  Period 4/8 
3:30 - 4:00 Study Hall/Tutorials 

 
 

Boerne Academy has 
64 graduates 

so far this year! 

  Attendance notes: 
*Please schedule appointments 
at the start or end of the day. 
*Always submit notes for any 
absences upon your return to 
the Academy. 
*Call 830-357-2126 or email 
 Ms. Zigmond and Mrs. Saldana 
to report absences prior to 8:30 
am. 
*Please note there is a 90% 
attendance rule in Texas.  If a 
student has 3 or more 
unexcused absences, days or 
parts of days within a 4-week 
period or 10 or more days or 
parts of days within a six-month 
period, they are considered 
truant. 

March 2025 
 

Important Upcoming Dates: 
 
Parents, 
 
The end of the school year is quickly approaching, and we are 
now in the final Nine-Week Grading Period.  In order to 
participate in the Graduation Ceremony this year, students 
must have all coursework completed by April 30, 2025.  This 
deadline is set by the district and therefore will be strictly 
enforced.  If your student wants to graduate this year, they 
need to work diligently to complete their courses. 
 
The US History EOC Exam will be on Tuesday, April 22nd.  
Students will test at the Academy.  Please be here by 8 am so 
that we can begin testing promptly. 
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Meet Your Teachers 
Mr. Ricardo Alamillo 
ricardo.alamillo@boerneisd.net 
830-357-2145 
Conference period: 4th 
 
Mr. Alamillo begins his tenth year teaching Social Studies 
classes at The Boerne Academy.  This will be his twenty-
eighth year as a teacher and twentieth with Boerne ISD. 
He also coaches the pole vaulters for Champion High School. 
Please contact Mr. Alamillo through school email and allow 
up to 24 hours for a response on regular school days and up 
to 48 hours on weekends and holidays. Please leave a 
message and he will respond during his planning period or at 
the end of the school day. 
Subjects:  World Geography, World History, U.S. History, U.S. 
Government and Economics/Free Enterprise 
 
 
 
 

Mr. Gabriel Correa 
gabriel.correa@boerneisd.net 
830-357-2148 
Conference period: 4th 
 
Mr. Correa has been teaching math at Boerne Academy since 
2018.He came to Boerne ISD from Hawai`i where he was a 
math teacher at Waipahu High School. As an Air Force brat, 
he has lived all over the world, including Germany, Japan, 
Hawai`i , and Florida.  Mr. Correa enjoys teaching math at 
the Academy because students can work at their own pace. 
The best way to contact Mr. Correa is through email or 
through Odysseyware. Please allow up to 24 hours for a 
response on regular school days and up to 48 hours on 
weekends and holidays. 
 
 

Mrs. Ingrid Pagán 
ingrid.pagan@boerneisd.net 
830-357-2152 
Conference period: 8th 
 
Señora Pagán brings more than 14 years of teaching 
experience to the Boerne Academy. She earned her B.S. in 
Business Administration/Business Education at Lee 
University in Cleveland, TN and her master’s in Information 
Technology at UMUC. She enjoys teaching the Spanish 
language and culture.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs. Kyersten Karbowski 
kyersten.karbowski@boerneisd.net 
830-357-2143 
Conference period: 8th 
 
Kyersten Karbowski has taught English at Boerne Academy 
for the past three years.  Prior to that, she served as the ELA 
Interventionist at both Boerne Academy and Champion High 
School.  She graduated from UTSA with a Bachelor of Arts in 
English and previously taught in Northside ISD. Mrs. 
Karbowski has lived in Boerne for 20 years.  She and her 
husband, Daniel, have two children, Bailey and Brandon. 

Mr. Isaac Davis 
isaac.davis@boerneisd.net 
830-357-2188 
Conference period: 4th 

 
Isaac Davis has worked in education for 13 years, the last 6 
years in Boerne ISD. Mr. Davis received his B.S. in Biology 
from the University of Texas Pan-American (now UTRGV) in 
South Texas and spent 6 years teaching at schools in that 
area. Time spent teaching students with both learning 
disabilities and language issues helped shape his belief that 
while the content of a science class can be difficult for some, 
with the right teaching approach any student can benefit and 
draw important lessons from time spent in that area. Now 
that he has transitioned to teaching Science at the Boerne 
Academy, he hopes to make a difference by assisting and 
guiding students to gain the mastery they need to meet their 
individualized education goals.  
  
 
 
 
 
 

Ms. Anna Correa 
annamaria.correa@boerneisd.net 
830-357-2132 
Conference period: 4th 
 
Miss Correa has been teaching since 2010. She has taught 
in Hawai`i and Nevada. She was an Air Force brat and has 
traveled to many different countries where she gained an 
appreciation for different cultures and pride for her own 
country. She participated in the AmeriCorps program in 
Florida before moving to Hawai`i. In 2018, she moved to 
Texas and started teaching in Boerne ISD. She has a 
master’s in education and a bachelor’s in history. She enjoys 
reading, spending time with her 3 dogs, and visiting 
museums. She is excited about the new school year at 
Boerne Academy. 
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